

The United States of America Vietnam War Commemoration



Salutes our Commemorative Partners!

Your accomplishments in 2015 were magnificent! On behalf of the nation, you collectively thanked and honored 665 thousand Vietnam veterans and their families in public, dignified ceremonies. Your efforts propelled the nation well along in recognizing the service and sacrifice of our 7.2 million living Vietnam veterans and the 9 million families of those who served. I encourage you to review the accompanying "VWC SITREP;" it contains a summary of your efforts based on data you shared with us. We would love to include the efforts of every partner in our totals and stand ready to assist each of you. Simply log into our Partner Portal and you'll have access to all our free resources, like the Vietnam veteran lapel pin, quickly becoming a lasting memento of the nation's thanks. You'll also be able to share the results of your efforts with us. Finally, please know we are here to help as you plan your 2016 commemorative events. On behalf of our entire Commemoration staff, thank you. It is a privilege serving with you as we pursue this most noble mission! Sincerely,



MG (R) James T. Jackson